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Mr. James G. Keppler
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Ill. 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in reply to IE Bulletin No. 79-19 issued August 10, 1979. In our

current operations we do not generate low-level radioactive waste. Our only activity
la the last 6 months was disposal of piston rings irradiated with Fe 55. This was done
by Teledyne Isotopes, 50 Van Buren Ave, Westwood, NY. 07675 on March 30, 1979. Total

activity was 1.0 cCi .

I trust that this fulfills our obligations with regard to this bulletin.

Sincerely yours,

W I h "I
W. T. Wotring

Nug
jc,'@s'

750037

7 909190 fSC


